
 

 

Belvedere Family Church: Spring Fest, this Sunday including our Community 
Garden 
 
Justin Okamoto 
March 9, 2023 
 

 

  

 

 

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters 

 

This Sunday we will be having spring fest. This will be a great chance to 

introduce friends and family to the community as well as enjoy being together. 

We will put out the bouncy castle again for the kids, and for the adults there will 

be an opportunity to fellowship while contributing towards our new community 

garden! 

  

We are excited to begin working on our Community Garden this Sunday 3/12! 

Come join us!! We will be creating two garden beds. Make sure to wear/bring 

clothes you don’t mind getting dirty and bring garden gloves if you have them. 

No experience necessary and all are welcomed. We hope to see you there as 

we learn to be one with nature and one with each other!  

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact Mika Rothstein or 

Dominic Barber. 

  

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

    

 

 

  

 
 


